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City Council 

 

 

Monica “Niki” Giberson 

Mayor 

mayor@portrepublicnj.org 

 

 

Stanley Kozlowski 

Council President 

stan@portrepublicnj.org 

 

Steven Allegeyer 

Councilmember 

steve@portrepublicnj.org 

 

Doris Bugdon 

Councilmember 

doris@portrepublicnj.org 

 

Roger Giberson 

Council-At-Large 

roger@portrepublicnj.org 

 

Jake Nass 

Councilmember 

jake@portrepublicnj.org 

 

Donna Riegel 

Councilmember  

donnar@portrepublicnj.org 

 

 

Visit our website! 

PortRepublicNJ.org 

FROM THE DESK OF THE MAYOR... 

Dear Town Folk, 

 

 With new seasons come new opportunities.  Fall presents us with a 
time to close up our gardens, watch the beautiful changes in nature and 
prepare for what is coming next. 

 We have many things we have been working on at City Hall.  Our 
newly formed Heritage Society now has a display case for an upcoming 
exhibit of Port Republic historical items in City Hall.  We are working on 
getting a grant to fund dam repairs.  Our bridge which has been under 
construction for quite some time now is a little closer to being done.  We 
are working on solutions to repair our boat ramp.  Wilson Avenue is in 
preparation to be repaved.  We are also exploring the possibility, along 
with our grant writer of partnering with a community solar company to 
place solar equipment at the old gravel mine site to generate income for 
the City. 

 We would like to welcome our new interim Superintendent, Mr. 
Dennis Anderson who has assisted, along with our teachers and mainte-
nance personnel, in making sure that Port School has opened smoothly. 

 Our Port Republic Education Foundation along with Port School 
are sponsoring a brand new series of PREP (Port Republic Enrichment 
Program) Class.  Here are the opportunities that will be available to Port 
School students: Kindness Rocks, Crafting, Culinary Club, Jewelry Mak-
ing, and Entrepreneur Club.  Our new series of classes will begin in Janu-
ary.  If you or someone you know is interested in sharing knowledge and 
talents with our students for a  6 week class, please contact Christina Ste-
venson at 609-214-2004 or Kelly Wilbert at kellychencharik@gmail.com. 

 This year we will be having our Port Republic 1st Annual Fall 
Festival on October 22, 2022, at 4 pm.  Please see attached information. 

 

Mayor Niki  
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Municipal Offices 

City Clerk’s Office 
 

Kimberly Campellone, RMC 

Brandy M. Blevin, RMC 

8:30 am—4:00 pm 

Monday—Friday 

609-652-1501 

kim@portrepublicnj.org 

brandy@portrepublicnj.org 

 

 

 

Construction Office 
 

Kevin Cain 

4:00 pm—6:00 pm 

Monday & Wednesday 

609-652-8759 

kevin@portrepublicnj.org 

 

 

 

Tax Assessor 
 

Bill Johnson 

5:00 pm—7:00 pm 

3rd Wednesday monthly 

609-652-1501 

bill@portrepublicnj.org 

 

 

 

Tax Collector 
 

Renee DeSalvo 

5:00 pm—7:00 pm 

1st & 3rd Thursday monthly 

renee@portrepublicnj.org 

 

 

 

Public Works Department 
 

Dave Eisenhard, Supervisor 

Kyle Ayers 

Christopher Johnson 

 

 

Transfer Station Hours: 

Wednesdays  

12:00 pm—8:00 pm 

 

Saturdays 

8:00 am—4:30 pm 

This & That 
 

 
Upcoming City  

Meetings 

City Council Meeting 

Schedule 

 

2nd Tuesday of each 

month 

6:00 pm—Workshop 

6:30 pm—Meeting 

 

 

2022 Dates 

 

January 4, 2022 

February 8th 

March 8th 

April 12th 

May 10th 

June 14th 

July 12th 

August 9th 

September 13th 

October 11th 

November 15th 

December 13th 

Planning Board /  

Zoning Board 

 

Meetings are scheduled 

as needed  

 

Vicki Cantell, Secretary 

609-652-9403 

 

Agendas and Minutes 
for Meetings can be 
found on our website: 

 

PortRepublicNJ.org 

WE’RE ON FACEBOOK 

 

In an effort to keep the residents of Port Republic up to date with the 

latest news and information available to us, we have started an  

official Facebook Page!  Like our page “City of Port Republic” 

ITEMS FOR SALE BY THE  

PORT REPUBLIC HERITAGE SOCIEETY 

 

The Port Republic Heritage Society has the following items 

for sale at City Hall.  Your purchases will go to the newly 

formed Heritage Society, to help them reach their goals! 

 

Port Republic Christmas Ornaments—$10.00 

Sketches of Old Port Republic Booklet—$10.00 

T-Shirts—$15.00 

 

Only cash or checks are accepted as payment.   

Checks should be made payable to “City of Port Republic” 

 

Please contact or visit City Hall with any questions! 

 

The City is working on updating our bulletin board to 

honor and showcase servicemen and servicewomen, 

both active and veterans.  If you or someone in your 

family is or has serviced this great county, please send 

us pictures so we can honor them.  Pictures can be 

emailed to kim@portrepublicnj.org or dropped off to 

City Hall. 
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FALL LITTER CLEAN UP DAY 

WHEN: Saturday, October 8, 2022 

  10:00 am—12:00 pm 

 

WHERE: Meet at the Department of Public Works Garage (near the Transfer Station) at 10:00  

  am.  T-shirts, gloves, trash bags and  grabbers will be provided.  Please remember   

  to stay safe and keep alert for traffic. 

 

At 12:00 pm please bring back your bags of trash and grabbers and enjoy FREE pizza, soda and water!  

Please use the sign up sheet below or call 609-652-1352 by September 30th.  Thank you in advance for 

your participation. 

LITTER CLEAN UP DAY 

MAIL OR DROP OFF FORMS TO:  CITY HALL, 143 MAIN STREET 

BY SEPTEMBER 30TH 

- Please Print - 

 

Name:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:  __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number:  ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email Address:  _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Doris Bugdon at 609-652-1352 
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SUPPORT YOUR COMMUNITY 

VOLUNTEER FIRE FIGHTERS NEEDED 

 

The Port Republic Fire Department is looking for new members age 16 and up, who are interested in 

serving their community.  Applications can be found online at http://portrepublicnj.org/pdfs/gen/

fireapplication.pdf or picked up at the Firehouse, 116 Blakes Lane, on the 1st and 3rd Monday of 

each month  between the hours of 7:00 pm and 9:00 pm. 

PORT REPUBLIC 

VOLUNTEER FIRE COMPANY 

ROAST BEEF DINNER 
 

October 15th 

3:30 pm to 7:30 pm 

Port Republic Firehouse, 116 Blakes Lane 
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Operation of Golf Carts and Other Low Speed Vehi-

cles (LSV’s) in Port Republic 

Can I drive a golf cart-style vehicle on the roads? 

 
While the City currently does not have an ordinance to restrict ‘Low Speed Vehicles (LSV)’, there are 

State  restrictions to operate a golf cart (LSV).  Below are some of the important rules and regulations to 
keep in mind.  Please do your due diligence to review all Federal and State requirements on your own. 

• You may not drive LSV’s on roadways with speed limits that exceed 25 mph. (roadway does include 
the shoulder). 

• A LSV is a four-wheeled vehicle with an attainable speed of more than 20 miles per hour, but no more 
than 25 miles per hour on a paved surface. It cannot be powered by gas or diesel fuel and must 

comply with federal safety standards as noted in 49 CFR 571.500. 

• Child restraints in LSVs must meet the same standards as those used in passenger vehicles. 

• You must have a valid driver’s license to operate a LSV. 

• A LSV may be registered in the name of an individual, business or government entity, but may not be 
used as a commercial vehicle. 

• You are subject to the same violations as other vehicles. 

• All LSV’s shall have a safety information decal provided by the manufacturer on the rear of the  

vehicle. 

• If you have only one license plate, you must put it on the rear of the vehicle. 
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ODDS & ENDS 

DON’T FORGET TO VOTE 

The General Election is Tuesday, November 8, 2022 

 

Polls are open from 6:00 am—8:00 pm 

 

Ward I  -  City Hall, 143 Main Street 

Ward II  -  Firehouse, 116 Blakes Lane 
 

 

REMINDERS FROM PORT REPUBLIC FIRE DEPT. 
 

Make sure that your house numbers are visible from the street so that in an emergen-

cy, the responding companies will go to the right house.  Place numbers on your home 

and be sure they are large enough to be seen.  If you live in an area where branches 

and tree limbs can block your driveway, please make sure they are cleared.  Time is of 

the essence in the event of an emergency! 

Additionally, the Fire Department would like to remind you to change the batteries in 

your smoke and carbon monoxide detectors when you change your clocks!  The date 

to change your clocks back November 6th 
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Port Green Team Calling for Interested Artists 

 

The Port Republic Green Team is in search of half a dozen local people who  would be interested 

in forming the nucleus of a Creative Team for Port Republic 

 

Pulling together our local artists of all kinds—painters, book-binders, graphic designers, decoy carvers, print mak-

ers, potters, photographers, basket makers, jewelry-makers,  poets, musicians,  wood-workers, writers, storytell-

ers, inventors, chefs, arts educators, weavers, etc.—is one of the priorities of our newly formed Green Team. Hav-

ing a Creative Team is one of the best first steps towards making communities more sustainable. 

 

Why are the arts so important for sustainability? 

 They create robust and vital communities and contribute to overall quality of life. They are one of the few ac-

tivities that bridge all the components of sustainability (economy, environment , social).  

 The arts increase prosperity and economic development, such as raising property values, increasing culture 

tourism, and supporting a flow of commerce to other sectors via the creative economy. 

 They celebrate nature and build awareness of and an appreciation of our physical environment: its beauty, fra-

gility, and its need for stewardship. 

 The arts provide an opportunity to gather and engage ALL community members in shared experience. They 

foster creativity and innovation to transform individual lives and communities. 

 

If you are a creative person and are interested in volunteering to be on the Creative Team, finding out more 

about the Creative Team, or being included in the Creative Assets Inventory, please fill out the form below and 

send to us:  

 

Name:  _______________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Address:  _____________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Phone Number:  _______________________________  Email Address:  __________________________________________________  

 

I am interested in volunteering for the Creative Team __________ 

I am interested in learning more about the Creative Team __________ 

I am interested in being included in the Creative Assets Inventory __________ 

 

Please respond by mail to: Jesse Connor, 35 Clarks Landing Road, Port Republic or email: jesseconnor@gmail.com  
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Por t  C om m uni ty  C hurc h  

o f  P o r t  R e p u b l i c ,  N J  

w w w . p o r t c o m m u n i t y c h u r c h . c o m  

E v e r y o n e  i s  W e l c o m e !  

 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD - OCTOBER  

If your family would like to participate in a great service project, 
check out Operation Christmas Child on the church website to make 
a difference in a child's life. This is a great family project! 

 

PORT REPUBLIC FALL FESTIVAL - OCTOBER 22 

We'll see you there! Stop by for dinner and enjoy all the fun festivi-
ties as a community! 

 

TRUST AND TREAT - October 31 @ 6PM-8:00PM 

Port Community Church will be open and available to all who might 
need a quick pit stop or a cup of coffee. 

If you get lost or separated from your loved ones— the church is a 
great meeting place! 

Stop by for some treats! 

 

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS EVE CANDLELIGHT SERVICE - December 24th  

Port Community Church will host the Annual Christmas Eve Candle-
light Service.  

 

Watch for more information! 

http://www.portcommunitychurch.com
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From the Mayor’s Kitchen 

Swan Bay Easy Apple 

6-8 Granny Smith Apples 

1/2 Cup Brown Sugar 

2 Cups White Sugar 

2 Cups Flour 

2 Sticks Butter 

2 Tsp. Cinnamon 

 

1. Preheat oven to 350. 

2. Peel and slice apples and place in a 9x13 glass pan. 

3. Mix sugar, flour, and cut in butter until mixture looks like course crumbs. 

4. Sprinkle flour mixture over apples.  Sprinkle cinnamon over the top. 

5. Bake for 45 minutes or until apples are tender and top has browned nicely.  Excellent served with a 

scoop of  vanilla ice cream. 
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PHYSICAL HEALTH AIDS 

Keep in mind that I have stored a number of 

physical health aids for those in need of them 

(you don’t have to be a senior to borrow these).   

At this time I can only accept donations of     

rollators.   Please call me at 609-652-1352 to 

make arrangements.  Do not just drop off equip-

ment.  

 

 

Senior Chair 

Doris Bugdon  

WATER CONTAMINATION 

Any resident who has had their water tested and 

the testing came back with contamination requir-

ing you to have a POET System installed, please 

notify City Hall.  We are mapping the contami-

nation. 

 

Thank you! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

2022 
October 8th—Fall Litter Clean Up (10 am—12 pm) 

October 15th—Fire Dept. Dinner (3:30 pm—7:30 

pm) 

October 22nd—Fall Festival (4 pm—7 pm) 

October 31st—Trick-or-Treat (6 pm—8 pm) 

November 8th—General Election (6 am—8 pm) 

December 1st—Tree Lighting Event (6:30 pm) 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

We are looking to start a casual softball get together in 

Port Republic for those 35 and over. It will be co-ed. 

The details will be determined once we get enough in-

terested players. This could possibly lead to an orga-

nized team to play other towns , but for now it is about 

just getting out and having fun with our friends and 

neighbors. 

 

If interested, please contact Jon Cianfrani at 609-992-

3378 or Mike Trumpkiewicz at 732-693-5946. 
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THE PORT NEWS 

WE’RE NOW DIGITAL 
In order to cut costs and reduce our environmental footprint, The 

Port Newsletter will no longer be mailed in print form.  The 

Newsletter will be posted to our website and to our Facebook  

pages.  You can also call or email us your email address at (609) 

652-1501 or brandy@portrepublicnj.org to receive a notification 

of it being posted.  Please help us spread the word about our  

newsletter change, and remember to check your email inbox rather 

than your mailbox in the future!   

 

For those who do not have access to the digital copy, but still 

wish to receive the Port Newsletter, please call us and we will try 

to continue to provide a limited number of  

paper copies.  


